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NOTICE OF POLL 
 

Referendum on the 
Neighbourhood Plan for 

Hampton in Arden  
Neighbourhood Area 

 
 

1. A Neighbourhood Planning Referendum will be held on Thursday 6th July 
2017 to decide on the question below: 

 
‘Do you want Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council to use 
the Neighbourhood Plan for Hampton in Arden to help it 
decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?’ 

 
 

 
2. The hours of poll will be from 07:00am to 10:00pm. 

 
3. The situation of polling stations and the description of persons entitled to 

vote there are as follows: 
 
 

Situation of polling station Electors entitled 
to vote 

 
George Fentham Hall, Marsh Lane, Hampton in Arden 
 

 
BH06 1-1529 

 
 
  
 
 
 
Dated: 28th June 2017   Nick Page  Counting Officer 

   


